Sefton, Helen

From:

Sent:

12 December 2018 12:52

To:

Sefton, Helen

Subject:

Penny Petroleum Partnership 2, licence application

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Attention: HELEN SEFTON

Farriers Chase Strensall York Yo325tg

12/12/2018

Dear Ms Sefton

We apologise regarding the lateness of my objections to this application as I have been trying to find the details from Durham County Council.

- 1). We object to this application.
- 2). We live to the ie garage. There is already considerable noise coming from the garage at both 7am and 9pm daily to extend these hours will only make matters worse. We have two young boys and this extension of noise would impair on their ability to sleep and also concentrate on considerable homework from Bootham School.
- 3). We already incur loud noise from the general public and army personnel especially at night and we often have to clean up beer cans and bottles from the previous evening.
- 4). As there is a total lack of police presence in Strensall we consider late night opening hours will increase the risk of crime and disorder. Neither shops on Barley Rise or Strensall Village (Tesco) open BEFORE 8am and after 10pm, why should the petrol garage shop? The post office handles large amounts of cash, stamps etc which must be a temptation to criminals. I hope Penny Petroleum have advised the post office of this proposal.

Annex 5

5). Finally Strensall Road is an extremely busy road. There has already been several accidents to the entrance of the garage and an extension of hours especially in winter could increase this risk.

I apologise for emailing this, if a hard copy is required please advise.

Regards

Sent from my iPad